
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

 

                  

Tuesday 9th March, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have really enjoyed welcoming your children back to school this week.  We are really proud of them all, as they have quickly 

settled back into our school routines, all happy, smiling, and pleased to be back! 

They have enjoyed seeing their friends again, eating their lunches together, and having playtimes together too.  Another step 

towards normality, which is always good news. 

We are working so hard in school to keep our Bubbles separate, tight, with no mixing of Bubbles, so that we can keep 

your children safe.  Please therefore help us and play your part in helping to keep your child, and others, safe too, by: 

 not allowing children to run around the playgrounds and play with other children whist waiting on a morning / end of day.  

An increasing number of parents are arriving too early on the Middle Yard where children are then running around with 

other children from different Bubbles; 

 keeping a 2m distance apart from each other at all times; 

 not gathering at the gates and blocking paths; 

 only one parent or carer to drop off / collect children from school; 

 wearing a mask when on the playgrounds and on the surrounding paths; 

 arriving on time, not early, to avoid unnecessary gatherings on and around the playgrounds and paths outside of the 

Reception classes; 

 heading straight home rather than congregating to talk to other parents on the playgrounds and surrounding paths. 

 With thanks to parents and carers who are being continually vigilant; this is much appreciated. 

May I take this opportunity to remind you that children need to wear full school uniform; no trainers, jewellery or jogging suit   

bottoms please.  We are always proud of how smart your children look in their school uniforms; it is important that this continues.   

Any school reading books that you might have come across over Lockdown, please send these in with your child  – no questions 

asked!  We have spent such a lot of money on reading books in the last year, and we really need to keep track of these as a 

number have gone missing.  Please have a good look around at home and send any school books into us.   

 Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by leaving a message with the School Office. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Mrs. L. Boulton 

 Head Teacher 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


